
The abolition of price setting via phone call service

2024.Jun.3

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation.

Thank you very much for your continued support. 
From Thursday August 1st, due to the enhancement of privacy and security for the 
carry-in vehicles,

WE WILL ABOLISH THE PRICE SETTING VIA PHONE CALL. 
Regarding the carry-in vehicles, we would like to ask you to fill in the Start Price and Set 

Price via the application form in advance or via AI-NET website or AI-NET mobile 

application.

・2W、4W、VT

・Machinery

Please fill in the Start Price 
and Set Price via the 
application form.

The Announcement

ARAI AUCTION
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